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According to the Election and Referendum Law, Section 11 (1)(c) and Section 11 (2)(3)(4) Voters who are not Ordinarily Resident on Sechelt Lands are entitled to vote by mail-in; and Voters who are Ordinarily Resident on Sechelt Lands and unable to vote in person due to disability are entitled to vote by mail-in ballot.

· Mail-in ballots will be available commencing March 3, 2020
· All requests must be submitted directly to the Electoral Officer:
· Wendy Lee: wendylee@secheltnation.net
· 604.669.7887
· Deadline to request mail-in ballot: April 2, 2020
· Deadline to return mail-in ballot:
· Mail-in ballot must be received, either by mail or hand-delivered, to the Electoral Officer by 8:00pm, May 2, 2020
· This is the Voter’s responsibility: Ensure that the return envelope is mailed in good time, allowing for international mail time if necessary
· Someone who personally picks up a mail-in ballot package (example: a Voter who is resident but unable to attend voting place) must have identification and will sign a declaration of receipt


_________________________________
Wendy Lee, Electoral Officer


_________________________________
Date
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